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The proposed development of some 1200 homes in the Peel Hall Park area fails entirely 
on insufficient infrastructure road links ie Blackbrooke Avenue and Delph Lane. It is 
already too busy now particularly at peek times, another potential 4000 people using 
existing roads would be total insanity. 
That coupled to the additional pollution that 1200 houses and vehicles would produce is 
totally unacceptable, particularly in view of the government's stated view of zero 
emissions by 2050. 

The inspector's decision should be upheld. 

Stephen Langley 




